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Smith Holly

From: Pat Orm <pcormsbee@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 5:05 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: House bills 2705 2706 2707

I support these bills to protect eastern Oregon aquifer. Climate change and increased human demands require 
informed decisions for sustainable protection,  management and use of this invaluable resource. Monitoring use 
is an important foundation. Please pass these bills in the interest of the economical and environmental health of 
Oregon. 
 
Thank you, 
Pat Ormsbee 
Eugene, Oregon 
 


